
For Your Information 
*New* 2017/2018 School Year  
Calendars & Hours  

At its May 1, 2017, meeting, the Salt River 
Schools Education Board approved the next 
three years (17/18 | 18/19 | 19/20) of Division-
wide academic calendars (school-in-session, 
holidays, early release, major events, etc.).  
 
These calendars are available on the Division 
website, www.saltriverschools.org, or a physical 
copy can be requested at your child’s school.  

New school start/end times will take effect at the start of the 2017/2018 school year. These new 
hours will be included in the forthcoming 2017/2018 Student & Parent Handbook. These times 
are also posted to each school website, which can be found here: www.saltriverschools.org. 
Questions should be directed to your child’s specific school.  


